EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks. The Managing Editors wish to thank David Swanson, an undergrad-
uate at St. Olaf College, and David Krcatovich, an undergraduate student at
Michigan State University. Each made our jobs much easier. Our thanks once
again to Gabriela Ene, who typed two manuscripts for this issue.

Contributors. We extend our grateful thanks to James Peters, Kandasamy
Muthuvel, and Robert W. Vallin, for their generous contribution to the Real
Analysis Exchange. Please see the next page to learn how you can add your
name to this distinguished list of friends.

Editorial Board. Clifford Weil will be leaving the Editorial Board after serving
on the board since the inception of the journal and as Managing Editor since
1982. This departure is accompanied by some changes in the structure of the
Board. First, Professors Lee Larson and Udayan B. Darji will become Managing
Editors. Also Professor Manav M. Das will join the Board as a Managing Editor.
All three are from the University of Louisville, which will be the official host
institution for the RAEX. Finally, Professor Paul D. Humke will assume the
title of Editor in Chief. Other changes to the Board will be announced in the
next volume.

Dear Colleagues,

My years of service to the RAEX have been personally very satis-
fying. They were made easier by the help given to me by the other
members of the Board and by our many referees and authors. I ex-
tend my sincere thanks to all of you who help to make the RAEX a
success and, at the same time, to make my job less difficult. I will re-
main a part of this organization by contributing to special projects,
but it’s time for others to take over the day-by-day running of the
journal and the other aspects of the organization.

Clifford E. Weil

Advertisements. Please note the advertisements at the end of each issue,
which may be of interest to Real Analysis Exchange readers. Others promote
Michigan State University Press publications and therefore help support the
production of our journal. If you have an item of interest that you wish to
publicize in the Journal, please contact the Michigan State University Press
Journals Division.

Michigan State University Press. If you are contemplating writing a text-
book on a subject in mathematics, or a memoir, please consider using the Michi-
gan State University Press as your publisher. The Press is a non-profit orga-
nization affiliated with Michigan State University that offers superior service
and much lower costs than commercial publishers, along with complimentary
advertising in Real Analysis Exchange.



Website. We encourage you to visit our website and invite your feedback re-
garding the content. The address is:

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis
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